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Week Commencing the 15" of May 2022
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BRITISH

SCHOOL
MESSAGE FROM THE
TEACHERS:

| hope you all had a lovely eid break and

welcome back! The children were very Please remember to send in the My Cym t..p

excited to return to school. The children letter and money ASAP.

have been very busy learning how to write

their name and practising it in class. They 0 O 0

have been learning about lots of different
modes of transport and next week will be
focussing on trains and the metro.

I HOME ACTIVITY:

Practise writing your name. .

You can write it in sand,
shaving foam or even make it
with playdough!
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° Photos of the Week

LIBRARY:

To encourage the love for reading,
students who are independent
readers from Year 2 to Year 6 can
change their books during the week
if they have already finished reading
their book. They can come to the
library during their breaks to do so
and even can stay if they want a
quiet place to read.

Also, a gentle reminder to return the
library book for your child to take a
new book home.



